
Useful Telephone Numbers: 
Parish Scretary: Elizabeth Hughes    07484 234092 
Parish Safeguarding Officer: Ann Miskin                                    01446 794461 
Parish SVP: Judy Browning                                                            01446 773389 
Baptism Catechesis & Children’s Catechesis                    07855 867261  
Hospital admittance please contact the Chaplains: 
Princess of Wales Hospital: Fr. Tim McGrath VF                       01656 652034 
Llandough Hospital, Penarth: Canon J.Boardman                029 2070 8247 
Deanery Clergy: 
Fr. Tim McGrath VF. (Bridgend)                             01656 652034 
Fr. Edmund Neizer (Maesteg)                01656 733282 
EWTN  (Eternal Word Catholic Television): 588 on your Sky remote 

A Parish in the Archdiocese of Cardiff Diocese Registered Charity No:1177272 
A bequest left in a will is a good way to support your Parish: “Let the good you do live after you”. 

Newsletter Items: please email the Parish Office or hand to Fr. Mark by Wednesday 11am 

TOTAL COLLECTIONS 
Week ending 5th June 

THANK YOU! 

Gift Aid envelopes Ã158.00 

Loose 
 
TOTAL 

Ã210.50 
 

Ã368.50 

Levy 
 

Ã175.41   
 
 

LOTTO bonus ball winner:  04/06/22: no. 24       Marion Cullinane      £29.50 

DEANERY NEWS 
Fr. Tim has had his stitches removed and continues to make good progress following his recent 
operation. He is slowly returning to celebrate Masses together with the Priests of the Deanery 
and beyond assisting him. 
 
SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION: Fr Mark will attend three deanery Masses  (Friday, 
Saturday & Sunday) for 70 candidates in Years 8, 9 & 10 who will be confirmed by  
Archbishop George Stack. This will be Archbishop George’s last official engagement in the 
Diocese before he retires to the Presbytery in Caerleon; let us keep him in our prayers and wish 
him a very happy retirement! 

 
FROM THE ARCHDIOCESE  

Resources for Pentecost and June provided by The God Who Speaks Team have been  
uploaded on the Parish website (Around & About tab) 
 
The Archdiocese of Cardiff is looking to appoint a full-time, permanent Deputy Director of 
Education. The post holder will work collaboratively with the Director of Schools and the  
Director of Religious Education to contribute to the achievement of the Church’s mission and 
ministry in education. Further details on the Parish website. (Around & About tab) 
 
UKRANIAN REFUGEE FAMILES: Two parishes in the diocese have so far been involved 
in housing refugee families from Ukraine: ST. HELEN’S BARRY & ST. MARY’S  
CHEPSTOW. Congratulations and thanks to the many volunteers who have organised and  
contributed to resolving what have been very complicated, bureaucratic operations. The  
families have now arrived and are being helped to settle into their respective homes. The  
Archdiocese of Cardiff has “registered its interest” in making another house available in the 
near future. The Lenten Alms collected in aid of Ukranian refugee families, sent to  
Archbishop’s House, will be of enormous help in this important work.  

 
PILGRIMAGE OF THE RELICS OF ST. BERNADETTE: The Archdiocese has been  
allocated the following dates for the visit of the Relics of St. Bernadette: St. David’s Cathedral, 
Cardiff – 11th /12th September 2022. A full programme will be prepared in the coming weeks 
and circulated.  

Llantwit Major & Cowbridge  
ONE PARISH, TWO CHURCHES, ONE FAMILY IN CHRIST  

  
Parish Priest: Rev. Fr. Mark J. Rowles 

The Presbytery, Ham Lane East,  
Llantwit Major. CF61 1TQ.  

Tel No. 01446 792381    
Parish Secretary: Elizabeth Hughes 07484 234092  

Email:    llantwit@rcadc.org 
Website: www.westvalecatholics.org.uk 

Our Lady & St. Illtyd with St. Cadoc Parish  

PARISH FACEBOOK ID West Vale Catholics 

Saturday 11th June 
Vigil Mass of Sunday  

5.00pm Cowbridge Mass: John Adamec Anniversary RIP   (SA)  

Sunday 12th June 
Trinity Sunday 

9.00am Llantwit Major Mass: Missa Pro Populo       

Tuesday 14th June 10.00am  Cowbridge Mass: Ann Mc Loughlin RIP               (AM)  

Wednesday 15th June 10.00am Llantwit Major Mass: Terry McNamara Anniversary RIP 
                                                                   (Sean)  

Thursday 16th June 10.00am Cowbridge 
 

Mass: Anna Special Intention          (Slawek)  
                                                               

Friday 17th June 12 Noon Llantwit Major Mass: Long Covid sufferers                  (ET) 

Saturday 18th June 
our Lady’s Saturday 

 
Vigil Mass of Sunday  

9.30am Llantwit Major 
 
 
5.00pm Cowbridge 

Mass: Donor’s Intention         (Archdiocese) 
 
 
Mass: Parish Extraordinary Ministers  
           of the Holy Eucharist  

Sunday 19th June 
Corpus Christi 

9.00am Llantwit Major Mass: Parish Extraordinary Ministers  
           of the Holy Eucharist  

The Most Holy Trinity (C)                        12th June 2022                                  

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT FOR ADORATION  
Our Lady & St. Illtyd WEDNESDAY   10.30am - 11.00am 
 

THE SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION (CONFESSION)  
Our Lady & St Illtyd SATURDAY (18th June)   NO CONFESSION  
St Cadoc      SATURDAY                     4.15pm - 4.45pm 

 
The HOLY ROSARY will be prayed for Peace in Ukraine and throughout the world 

St Cadoc      SATURDAY                     4.40pm 
Our Lady & St Illtyd SUNDAY                    8.40am 

“Everything the Father has is mine: all the Spirit tells you will be taken from what is mine. “ 



 
 
PRAYER FOR UKRAINE 
Mary, Our Lady of Kyiv, Mother of God,  
We ask you to intercede for the people of Ukraine, 
For their government, and all who suffer as a result of war. 
Be with them as you stood beside your Son, 
Suffering on the Cross at Calvary. 
Give them strength and courage 
Through faith, hope and justice. 
May we, in our turn,  
support them through prayer and generosity 
That human lives may be saved, 
That the injured may be healed, 
That the dead may rest in peace, 
That there will be peace after war. Amen. 

 
 
 
THE VIGIL LAMPS WILL BURN FOR:-  
Our Lady & St Illtyd  Our Lady:  John Griffin RIP (PLG) 
   Sacred Heart:  Rita Griffin Special Intention (PLG) 
St. Cadoc   Our Lady:  Ann Francis RIP (PLG) 
   Sacred Heart:  Davies Family 
 
 
We keep in our prayers pupils sitting GCSE and A Level exams in both St Richard Gwynn and 
Archbishop McGrath Schools, we pray for their parents and teachers too at this testing time! 
 
 
Please keep in your prayers Archbishop-Elect Mark O’Toole as he prepares to be installed at  
St David’s Cathedral, Charles Street, Cardiff on Monday 20th June at 12noon. It will be a very well 
attended Mass, but if you can come please do join all the Priests, Religious and the lay people of the 
Diocese to witness the installation of our new Bishop.  It is hoped that in the near future, our new 
Archbishop, will visit our Parish. 
 
 

 

Response to the Psalm:  How great is your name, O Lord our God, through all the earth!  
 
Gospel Acclamation:  Alleluia, alleluia!  
   Glory be to the Father, and to the Son, and to the Holy Spirit,  
   the God who is, who was, and who is to come. Alleluia!  

Please pray for the following who request your prayers: 
 

Fr. Tim, Yvonne Harris,  Maria Morgan, Elizabeth, Thea Boyd, Marianne Davey, 

Joan Whitton, Ian Beverley, Nick McKenna, Nicole Price, Sue Stanton, Anne Hogg, 

Shirley Garmston, Roseina Bruen, Pat Ryan, Eleanor MacNamara, Leah Dobson 

MAY THEY BE TOUCHED BY GOD’S HEALING HAND. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

WHAT’S ON IN THE PARISH? 
PRAYING THE HOLY ROSARY: please consider leading the Holy Rosary, 20 mins before 
Mass commences, on a Saturday/Sunday.   
 
SUNDAY TEA & COFFEE available after Mass in the Parish Centre. Ideally we require 6 
more people to establish a rota. If you are willing to help provide this service, on a Sunday, 
please contact Elizabeth for your name(s) to be added to the rota. Thank you. 
 
EXTRA ORDINARY MINISTERS of HOLY COMMUNION: Fr. Mark has planned an 
evening of Prayer and Reflection led by Deacon Anthony Martin on WEDNESDAY 15th 
JUNE at 6.30pm in St Cadoc, Cowbridge. It is imperative for ALL Parish Eucharistic  
Ministers, wishing to be recommissioned on the feast of Corpus Christi (19th June), to attend. 
Fr. Mark hopes to appoint two Ministers from Llantwit and Cowbridge to take Holy  
Communion to the sick & housebound thereafter. If you feel ‘called’ to this Ministry please 
speak to Father prior to the evening. Thank you!  
 
PARISH PRAYER GROUP: THURSDAY from 2.45pm to 4.00pm in the Parish Centre. 
Please join us to pray the Divine Mercy, Rosary & intercessory prayers.    
 
The Parish SVP will hold a meeting on FRIDAY 17th JUNE at 10.30am in the Parish Centre. 
Prior to this, meetings have taken place in members’ homes.  Please speak to Judy or Chris if 
you would like to learn more about becoming a member of the SVP  
 
 

 
PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

PARISH CENTRE: all Parish Groups utilising the Parish Centre, from 6th June, are kindly 
asked to book with Elizabeth to avoid double bookings and for H&S. Thank you. 
 
 

 
 

INVITATION TO ALL! 
LITURGY OF THE WORD: the next rota will commence at the end of June until end of  
November. If you would like to take part in this important Ministry, please advise Elizabeth by 
phone/text/email before 15th June. The larger the number of volunteers, the more flexibility 
there is in forming rotas.  
 
CLEANERS in Our Lady & St. Illtyd: due to illness one team has had to withdraw from the 
rota. Are YOU able to assist? We are looking for two volunteers, to replace the team of two, in 
June and November. If you are fit & healthy and can spare the time, please contact Elizabeth by 
calling the Parish mobile, text or email. We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
SVP VISITS TO PARISHIONERS:  If you would like a visit or know someone who would 
appreciate a visit from the SVP then please contact Chris 792514 or Judy 773389.   
 
 
 
 
 


